
1958 PMG T.I.T’s  
60 YEAR REUNION 2018 

 
Congratulations!  On  the 13th January, 2018 it was 60 years since we all joined the PMG 
Department as technicians-in-training at Chermside or Bulimba. To celebrate, we are 
organising a 60th Reunion at the Easts League Club at Stones Corner. 
  
WHEN:    From 12.00 pm Till 6.00 pm 
Monday 15th October 2018. You are 
welcome to stay on and enjoy the club 
facilities.  
 
WHERE:  Easts Leagues Club 
Diamond Room, Langlands Park  

Main Ave Coorparoo 
Brisbane 

 
WHO :     All 1958 Starters     
                 AND PARTNERS  
 (Guests including Instructors) 
 
COST: $30 - 35 per head 
depending on numbers (covering 
expenses, finger food, function and 
room hire, etc)  

 Pay At The Door 
 
DRESS:   Smart Casual 
 

CUISINE: Full Meals are also available 
within Club from 12.30pm to 2.00pm 
and 5.30pm till 8.30pm. 
Coffee Shop/Snack Bar available 
10.00am to 10.00pm. 

    
FURTHER INFO: Visit Website:- 
www.1958intake.com 
 
RSVP:    Reply to this email and 
confirm number attending (you or you 
and your partner) or your inability to 
attend by 25/09/2018. 
 
  OR  post to  
Col Pegg, PO Box 162 SUNNYBANK 
4109 
OR Ring Committee 
  Peter Douglas   0412002 922 
  Col Pegg            0427 652 559              
 Harry Wrangell 0438 306 008  
 Ron Poole           0417 787 360

       
Please also checkout our website www.1958intake.com as we have put your 
1958 class group photographs on there. You can also see most contact details of 
our intake. These and other treasured memorabilia we have collected from the 
Telstra Museum will be available on the day. If you are in contact with other 
1958 guys check if they are aware of the reunion and have them contact us. 
 
Regards 
Peter Douglas  
For your Committee 
 
PS Whether you left the organisation early or were the last one left to close the 
door, we would like to see you all there. 


